
CITY OF NORTH LAS VEGAS MEETING 

AGENDA ITEM 

CIP No. 10388E Related  Item:  

LIST CITY COUNCIL GOAL(S):  Well - Planned Quality Growth; Safe and Livable Community 

PREPARED BY:  

 

 

Dale Daffern 

Public Works Director 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

 

Ryann Juden 

City Manager  

MEETING DATE:  

3/3/2021 

 

  

NUMBER: 14. 
 

SUBJECT:  

Award Bid Number 1614 and Approve Construction Contract with Las Vegas Paving Corporation in the 

Amount of $1,798,000 Funded by the Regional Transportation Commission of Southern Nevada Motor 

Vehicle Fuel Tax for the N 5th Street Signalization at Centennial Parkway, CIP Project No. 10388E. (Ward 4- 

Cherchio) (For Possible Action) 

REQUESTED BY: 

Dale Daffern, Director, Public Works 

WARD: 

 4 - Councilman Cherchio 

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION:  

Award Bid No. 1614 and approve the construction contract with Las Vegas Paving Corporation. 

FISCAL IMPACT:   

AMOUNT: $1,798,000  

EXPLANATION: 

Regional Transportation Commission of Southern Nevada Motor Vehicle 

Fuel Tax 

 

ACCOUNT NUMBER:  

473-290312-450540 

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

This traffic signal project includes a fully functional permanent traffic signal, half street improvements, new 

pavement, removal and replacement of damaged pavement, curb returns, sidewalk ramps, pedestrian 

pathways, drainage improvements, signage, striping, utility adjustments and miscellaneous appurtenances 

required to complete the intersection of North 5th Street and Centennial Parkway. 

 

Four bids were received on January 12, 2021, as detailed on the attached Bid Abstract.  The lowest bid was 

submitted by Las Vegas Paving Corporation. 

 

Las Vegas Paving Corporation is properly licensed and qualified to perform the work.  The project is required 

to be completed within 240 calendar days following the issuance of the Notice-to-Proceed. 

 

The award of this bid is subject to the approval and execution of the RTC supplemental funding agreement.  

Notice-to-Proceed with construction will not be issued until the interlocal funding contract is approved by the 

RTC Board and City Council. 

 


